
Hancock County Conservation League  
Located at 13748 Jackson Twp Rd 168, Findlay, OH 45840  
Mailing Address: C/o Steve Smith 2394 Park Street, Findlay, OH 45840  
 
Thank you for your interest in the Hancock County Conservation League. In order to maintain 
the safe, fun atmosphere that our members have come to enjoy, it was voted in that we sell no 
more than 150 family memberships; no lines to wait in to shoot on the ranges, with everyone 
focused on safety.  
 
Enclosed is a new member application that needs completed and returned to Steve Smith. You 
MUST obtain two HCCL member signatures to attest to your safe firearm handling. This is not 
optional. Your application will not be accepted without two signatures from current HCCL 
members. Please return to Steve Smith.  
 
Please join us at a membership meeting to be voted in via secret ballot. If voted in, you will 
then pay $100 for membership. Checks should be made payable to “HCCL”, or to “Hancock 
County Conservation League”.  
 
The gates used to access the ranges will be set with a new combination every January 1. The 
combination is not to be shared with anyone. Any person on the range who is not a member, or 
a guest accompanied by a member will be charged with trespassing.  
 
The mailing address for your membership application is:  
Steve Smith  
2394 Park Street  
Findlay, OH 45840  
 
Regular membership meetings are held the last Wednesday of every month, February through 
October, starting at 7:30 pm. 
 
Thank you!  
 
Hancock County Conservation League Officers & Trustees  
Melissa Crowe, President  
Steve Smith, Vice President  
Ken Gray, Treasurer  
Jane Shoemaker, Secretary  
Megan Rich, Webmaster  
Ginny Gray, Trustee  
Weston Powell, Trustee  
Ryne Rich, Trustee  
Dean Spitler, Trustee  
Jeff Love, Trustee 
 


